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To the Parents/Carers of Year 13 students not sitting public examinations



Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to draw your attention to the following important information:

Results Day
Confirmation of your Vocational Examination Results will be available at 9.00 a.m. on Thursday 13 August 2015.  If you will be away on holiday, please contact the College Examination Office to make alternative arrangements.  Staff will be available at this time to support students with the UCAS procedures or Clearing, should they need it.

Finally, please accept my sincere thanks for your continued support.  Here at the College we are all looking forward to every student achieving the rewards they deserve.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs E A Coffey
Principal
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